
The meeting of National Council scheduled for Saturday March 14, 2020 was cancelled due to the 

Coronavirus crisis after the papers had been published.  

The Company Chairman and CEO provided written answers to questions.  

National Councillors also took part in a Zoom conference call on two key topics which had been on 

the agenda - membership strategy and fees and the ranking scheme consultation.  

The papers, the written answers and the documents presented at the Zoom conference call were 

sent to councillors.  

Since that meeting, subsequent meetings have been held on Zoom. 


